
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:   BCSS MEMBER SCHOOL PRINCIPALS & ATHLETIC DIRECTORS 
FROM:   JORDAN ABNEY, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
SUBJECT:  2023-2024 MEMBERSHIP DUES 
DATE:  JUNE 30, 2023 
CC: 

 
 SUPERINTENDENTS; BCSS LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY  

 

2023 -2024 Member Dues: 

The Board of Directors met on Monday to approve the 2023-2024 budget and 
member dues. Despite the consistent and significant inflationary pressures, after 2-
years of strong financial performance coming out of the pandemic, including the 
benefits of the partnership with Playfly Sports Properties, the Board of Directors has 
accepted the recommendation of staff to have no increase to membership fees next 
year. BCSS understands the pressures around funding school sport, and is continuing 
to work to mitigate costs as much as possible.  

2023-2024 MEMBERSHIP FEES 
CATEGORY 8-12 + SU ENROLLMENT SR MD/JR ONL ALT 

1 1-75 $515  $300  $270  $215  
2 76-165 $700  $350  $325  $270  
3 166-299 $945  $405  $380  $325  
4 300-475 $1,350  $485  $430  $380  
5 476-675 $1,835  $540  $485  $430  
6 676-950 $2,375  $650  $595  $485  
7 951-1350 $2,835  $730  $650  $540  
8 1351+ $3,160  $780  $700  $595  

      
 

It should be noted, as was communicated post-AGM that the Legislative Assembly did 
pass a static championship site fee, that schools in the Eastern Valley, Fraser North, 
South Fraser and VS2S will be assessed a 24% of base dues contribution, while those 
in the other zones will be assessed 10% of base dues. This money will go to support 
those teams required to travel on an annual basis due to a static site championship. 
100% of the funds collected through this static site fee, will be returned to member 
schools to defer approximately 9-14% of their travel costs to static site championships. 
These fees are not reflected in the above chart. 

  



 

 

We will send the membership opt-in information to Principals of record in the 2nd half 
of August. If the principal at your school is changing, please let us know immediately 
so we can update our records. Dues invoices will be sent out once the 23-24 opt-in is 
completed. 

Policy Committee Chairs: 

We are still seeking individuals to chair two important policy committees. The 
Individual Sports Championship Committee as well as the Spring Sports Rules 
Committee require the chair to be an Athletic Director, or school or district-based 
administrator. These chairs also receive a voting seat on the BCSS Legislative 
Assembly which meets in November and May.  The rules committee will meet 2-3 
times a year, virtually. While the Individual Sports Championship Committee will meet 
3-4 times a year, with the potential for one in-person meeting. 

If you are interested in filling either of these critical roles, please reach out to BCSS to 
talk about the requirements and commitment.  

 


